
 
 
 

Parent Request for the Printing of Interims 
 
 

Beginning the school year 2016-2017, quarterly interims will not be automatically printed for students.  The 
following website is available for you to use to view your child’s progress:  https://jpams.stpsb.org/progress 
 
By completing and returning this form, you are requesting the school to print your child’s interim report each 
quarter.  The interim report will be given to the child to bring home. 
 
 
I HEREBY request that my child’s quarterly interim be provided in the form of a printed report. 
 
  
_________________________________   _____________________________________  
Signature of Parent/Legal Guardian    Printed Child’s Full Name 
_________________________________   _____________________________________  
Printed Name of Parent/Legal Guardian   Date  
_________________________________  
School Name 

https://jpams.stpsb.org/progress

